
 

 

 
 
 
25h March 2025 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Further to the letter you have received about our special ‘Pilgrims of Hope’ day on Friday, our Year 6 ‘Faith in 
Action’ team will be serving juice and biscuits/cakes to our school family on Friday 28th March to raise funds for 
our parish SVP group. 
 
As part of their contribution to the event, the Year 6 pupils are invited to provide a packet of biscuits/some cakes 
for the refreshments. We are requesting that each child in Year 6 brings just one pack of biscuits/cakes as this 
would provide enough for each child in school to have one each. Please encourage your child to bring in their 
contribution any day this week but Friday morning at the latest. 
 
The Y6 pupils do not need to bring any money; their donation is their cakes/biscuits, which they too will have 
chance to enjoy! 
 
Many thanks for your support 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 

Sheena Sinclair - Head Teacher 

and the Year 6 Faith in Action Team. 

 


